January 25, 2021

Chair Wilde and committee members,

| support HB 2111 which changes the name of the Oregon Liquor Control Commission to the "Oregon Liquor and Cannabis
Commission."

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Sunnie Day Sanchez
Resident, Benton County



